


 

- Official - 

Comments: 21/11/2023 7:34 AM I am writing to object to the above application in relation to the increased 
opening hours on the grounds of public nuisance safety as two of the licensing objectives.  
 
Since becoming a bar this has contributed significantly to the noise in the area both from the 
music playing within the establishment and the clientele loitering outside of the venue which 
prevents us and our neighbours from sleeping whilst the bar is open. The change of use of this 
property to a bar has already resulted in our front garden wall becoming a seating area for the 
smokers and lovers who attend the venue and my neighbours without walls having their 
driveways become toilets for those customers. 
 
To extend this to the times proposed is totally unacceptable and would make living here 
unsustainable. This has been a residential street for well over 100 years, the addition of a late 
night music venue is not appropriate to the location or building construction which is unsuited 
to managing the noise from a music venue. 

 
Kind regards  

  
 
 




